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From:
Sent: Wednesday, 2 October 2024 1:53 PM
To: FGC
Subject: Mandatory Food and Grocery Code: exposure draft regulations

I support making the code mandatory. OŌen whilst shopping I have seen a brightly coloured supposed discounted 
price only to liŌ the label and find the original same price noted beneath. 
Thank you 
Haze White 
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